
Spey Casting Lessons 
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Some of you have been asking about more spey casting lessons. 
A couple years ago we had a very successful spey casting day on the Englishman river by the 
Boy Scout camp with Courtney Ogilivie. 
 
I have checked with Courtney and he will offer another spey casting clinic on the Englishman 
river by the Boy Scout camp if there is enough interest.  He will need serious confirmed 
numbers.   
 
He has offered two possible dates…..we need to choose only one that works best for us.  His 
two dates are: 
 

 Oct. 17th 2015 Saturday 
 

 Oct. 24th 2015 Saturday 
 
 
We will discuss this at our September general meeting [September 22nd] under new business 
and ask for total numbers that are going to attend for sure. 
 
If there is enough interest, I will contact Courtney with how many will be attending and which 
date works best for us.  There will be a $50.00 fee for each person. 
 
If you have further questions please call me at 250-758-9107 or e-mail at jd.mullins@shaw.ca 
 
Thank you,      
Dennis Mullins= 
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